
 

October 23, 2018 
 
RE: Interim Supplementary Rules for the IRP 
 
David McAuley 
Chair, Independent Review Process Implementation Oversight Team 
By email:  
 
Dear David McAuley, 
 
The ICANN Board has received from the Implementation Oversight Team (IOT) a set of Interim 
Supplementary Rules for the Independent Review Process (IRP). The Board intends to consider 
these Interim Supplementary Rules at its 25 October 2018 meeting here in Barcelona. I 
understand that starting on 22 October 2018, an IOT member has raised concerns regarding 
the Board’s upcoming consideration of this item. 
 
It was my understanding that there was consent of the IOT to forward this set of Procedures to 
the Board. Please confirm my understanding as soon as possible, in writing. 
 
Thank you for your immediate attention to this issue. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

Contact Information Redacted




